
From: Gwyn and Ray [gdean@netcall.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2011 9:52 AM
To: 2011 Electoral Distribution
Subject: Changes to electoral boundaries

14/07/2011

Secretary 
Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners 
Perth 
  
Dear Sir, 
           The Mount Helena Residents and Ratepayers Association wish to object to the changes that will once again move our 
residents to a different electorate. We are at present in the Darling Range Electorate and feel that this is the best grouping to 
allow our member to represent our interests because of the similarity of demography and geography.     
            The present member has taken the time to learn of the particular issues which affect our small region and has made 
genuine efforts to address many problems. He should be permitted to follow through with the usually long processes required to 
bring about change. 
  
I hope that you will consider this when adjusting the boundaries. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Gwyneth Dean, 
President 
Mount Helena Resident and Ratepayers Progress Association (Inc) 
  
PO Box 156 
Mount Helena 6082 
Ph 9572 1447 Mb 0437 890 083 
gdean@netcall.com.au  
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